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10th Augusr '1996 BY FAX

Dear Mr Brew.

Re: 42-45 Bels lzs Park NW3

Further to my lelephone conversation with your otlice please find enclosed live copies ol
the appropriate amended drawings which show the tollowing:

1.00 The rear extension height is 3920mm and the lrench doors lo lhe rear elevation
are reduced in height.

2.00 The tenaces to the two bays on the South West building have been removed and
these two bays wrll have windows insiead ol doors

I trusl the planning approval can now be issued and il you have any querles please do not
hesitate to phone this otftce.

Yours sinc ly

Kuldio Malhotra RIBA
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